To: Baric, Ralph S[rbaric@email.unc.edu]

Cc: Baric, Toni C[antoinette_baric@med.unc.edu]

From: zlshi@wh.iov.cn[zlshi@wh.iov.cn]
Sent: Wed 2/7/2018 9:02:01 AM (UTC-05:00)

Subject: Re: RE: Nice meeting you in Gavelston and invitation to Wuhan meeting in October 2018

Dear Ralph,

Thank you for your agreeing to come to Wuhan. It will be great if you can arrive in Wuhan on 18th or 19th. If you plan to leave on 22nd, we can arrange your talk on 21st.

Best regards, Zhengli,

zlshi@wh.iov.cn

From: <u>Baric</u>, <u>Ralph S</u> **Date**: 2018-02-07 21:31

To: zlshi

CC: Baric, Toni C

Subject: RE: Nice meeting you in Gavelston and invitation to Wuhan meeting in October 2018

Hi Zhengli, Nice talking with you in Galveston. My Keystone meeting information is below for the Hong Kong Meeting. Framing the Response to Emerging Virus Infections (S2), Scientific Organizers: Ralph A. Tripp, Suresh Mahalingam, John W. Lowenthal, Andrew G. Bean and Malik Peiris; October 14—18, 2018, Lee Shau Kee Lecture Centre, Centennial Campus, The University of Hong Kong, Pok Fu Lam, Hong Kong.

I would enjoy the opportunity to meet with you in WuHan for the 8th international symposium on emerging infectious diseases. Toni can assist with the travel arrangements. Would like to arrive on 18th or 19th depending on completion time of Keystone meeting and start heading back to the states on the 22nd if this is possible. ralph

From: zlshi [mailto:zlshi@wh.iov.cn]

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 5:25 AM **To:** Baric, Ralph S <rbaric@email.unc.edu>

Subject: Nice meeting you in Gavelston and invitation to Wuhan meeting in October 2018

Dear Ralph,

It was nice meeting you in Gavelston and learning your recent great work.

As we have discussed, we would like to invite you attend our meeting "the 8th International Symposium on Emerging Viral Diseases" to be held in Wuhan this year. According to your agenda, we set out meeting date from 20-22nd October, 2018, immeadiatly after your meeting in HongKong. Your local cost and travel between Hong Kong and Wuhan will be covered by our meeting sponsor.

Looking forward to hearing your postive reply.

Best regards, Zhengli,

SHI Zhengli, Ph. D Senior Scientist & Professor Wuhan Institute of Virology, Chinese Academy of Sciences 44 Xiao Hong Shan 430071 Wuhan, Hubei China

Tel & Fax: Email: zlshi@wh.iov.cn